
 

INTEROFFICE M EMORANDUM  

TO: BOARD MEMBERS 
TIM WYROSDICK, SUPERINTENDENT 

FROM: LIZ WEST 
DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES 
 

SUBJECT: PEAR’S SYSTEM  

DATE: 7/20/17 
    

 
It is respectfully requested that in the School Board Meeting on July 20, 2017, you approve the renewed 
contract with UWF HAAS Center for the PEAR’s System (Personnel Evaluation and Reporting). 
 
If you have any questions concerning the PEARS, please call me at 983-5108. 
  


